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“ L E S S  W R A P P E R S ,  M O R E  P O T S ”

Happy end to the half term!

The school council

representatives would like to

wish you all a restful break

and we look forward to

seeing you all next half

term. 

Just a reminder

of what our healthy

snacks can be:

Our light monitors are
continuing to ensure our

classroom lights and
boards are off when
they are not being

used.
We have also had a

successful meeting with
a Shropshire Council
representative to

discuss the parking and
traffic on Innage Lane. 

Over the coming
half term we will
be focusing on
friendships. 

Can we ask that
everyone be

mindful of anyone
that has been

sitting out at lunch
and break. 

We want to make
sure all our friends
feel included and

valued in our
games. 

W R I T T E N  B Y  C H A R L I E ,  A O I F E ,  D A R C Y

A N D  T H E O

S P R I N G  1

Fruit and veg -
this could be
paired with a

healthy dip such
as hummus.
Cheese and

Crackers (this does
not include

lunchables and
dunkers).

Please make sure that
all snacks are nut

free.


